
Case Number:   continued Dodgeville Police Department

Street Use Permit
06/27/2024Date of Report:Officer: Chief Brandon E Wilhelm

Street Use Permit Application   

Dodge Point Running Club Farmers 5K

Recommendations by: Chief of Police Brandon E. Wilhelm

Event Date is: July 14th, 2024 0800-11:00 hours.

Public Safety Impact

Referencing designated streets for this event causes little or no issues of concern for public safety, due to the 
routes listed throughout the application and volunteer staff utilized. Recommendation was made to applicant 
for runners to wear fluorescent vests/clothing. Most running will take place on sidewalks which also limits 
dangers to participants.

Traffic Movement

Parking and traffic flow will co-exist with this street use permit. Volunteers are being utilized to assist at 
intersections as needed.

Access by Businesses/Residents

There should be no restrictions on access to local businesses.

Police Protection

There is no Police protection requested or necessary based on the details of the event listed in the Street Use 
Permit.

Crowd Control

 This is a function which is of no concern given the estimated crowd.

State Highway Closure

This application does not include State Highway use which results in closure.

Emergency Vehicle Access

Emergency vehicle access is uninfluenced throughout the route and access to private property is ordinary and 
is within the guidelines of the ordinance.

Recommendation

It is my recommendation to the Dodgeville Common Council to approve a street use permit.

END OF REPORT
Chief Brandon Wilhelm
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